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Daniel T. Buckley  

Senior Campaign Finance Analyst 

Reports Analysis Division 

 

December 29, 2008 

 

Dear Mr. Buckley: 

 

I am writing in response to your letter from November 28, 2008. I have amended the 2008 October Quarterly report to 

address the errors you have found in it. The errors are due to my using separate FECfile files for filing reports up 

till the July 2008 quarterly, and subsequent reports, because one file, at one point, was impossible for me to open. One 

of my files contained the wrong figure for the April 2008 quarterly report, although the file that I ultimately sent to 

the FEC had the correct figure. I've addressed that imbalance and, therefore, fixed the errors you detected in my 2008 

October Quarterly report. 

 

I have also noticed that I have not listed any Banks in my Form 1; I have therefore also uploaded an amended Form 1 to 

reflect the use of PNC Bank, which occurs as several entries in my transactions. I have therefore included all those 

entries that have an address, although they are all the same bank. My amended Form 1 should also reflect that the PAC's 

physical address should be my address in New York.  

 

Thank you very much for bringing these matters to my attention. Please let me know if you have any further questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jing-Li Yu 

80-20 PAC, 

Treasurer 

 


